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West Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust and
East and North Hertfordshire Primary Care Trust




Royalty House, King Street, Watford WD18 0BW

Date as postmarked
DRAFT STAKEHOLDER  -  WEBSITE INVITATION LETTER
Dear 
www.whertspbc.nhs.uk
I am  writing to offer you the opportunity to get involved  in how local health services are commissioned and delivered.

You may be familiar with Practice Based Commissioning (PBC).  This is a government policy which devolves responsibility for commissioning  or arranging services from Primary Care Trusts (PCTs) to local groups or individual  GP practices. Under this process practices will be given a budget which they will have the responsibility for using in order to provide healthcare services.  This will involve identifying patient needs, designing effective and appropriate health service responses to those needs and allocating resources against competing service priorities.   Practice Based Commissioners have a responsibility to consult with patients on these decisions. As part of this process a website has been developed which will allow PBC groups to post draft service proposals and invite responses.  These will then be collated and shared with PBC groups and PCT colleagues as well as being fedback to website members.
We would like you to invite you to register on the website by sending in your name, or name of your organisation and your email address.  In West Herts there are four PBC groups one for each of the following areas: St Albans and Harpenden, Dacorum, Watford and Three Rivers (including Attenborough and Manor View surgeries in Bushey) and Hertsmere.  You can register for one or more area and you will then receive an email alert when new documents are added to the PBC area for which you have registered so that you are able to comment on draft proposals.  The timescales for these comments will be indicated on the website.
We hope that you will find the website a useful tool in ensuring that patients and the public are fully involved in health service developments and that it  will enable an early and ongoing dialogue. 
The website is being tested by patient members however it can be developed further so your comments and experiences would be invaluable in ensuring that this feedback process works effectively.
If you have any queries please contact Heather Aylward, 01923 281638, heather.aylward@herts-pcts.nhs.uk.
Kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
Stuart Bloom
Chair : West Herts Primary Care Trust
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